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Pamela Martin

Subject: BC Hydro Invitation to 2016 UBCM

From: Waddell, Lisa [mailto:Lisa.Waddell@bchydro.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2016 4:26 PM 
To: Lisa Helps (Mayor) <mayor@victoria.ca> 
Subject: BC Hydro Invitation to 2016 UBCM 
 

 
 
 
Ted Olynyk 
Community Relations Manager 
Vancouver Island‐Sunshine Coast 
Phone: 250‐755‐7180 
Ted.olynyk@bchydro.com 

 
 
July 8, 2016 
 
 
Mayor Lisa Helps  
City of Victoria 
 
 
Dear Mayor Helps and Council: 
 
BC Hydro is pleased to be participating in the 2016 UBCM Convention in Victoria the week of September 26-
30, 2016.  
 
If you would like to arrange a meeting on a local issue with one of our senior managers while you are at the 
convention, please send an email request, with a brief description of the issue, to Lisa Waddell 
(lisa.waddell@bchydro.com) by Wednesday, August 17th. 
 
The meetings will be scheduled for September 27 to 29 and will be held in the Victoria Marriott Inner Harbour 
hotel (across from the Convention Centre). We will provide full details when we confirm your meeting date and 
time. 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. During the convention, I can be reached at 250-
618-6267.    
 
We look forward to seeing you at the convention. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ted Olynyk 
Community Relations Manager 
Vancouver Island-Sunshine Coast 
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This email and its attachments are intended solely for the personal use of the individual or entity named above. Any use of this communication by an unintended 
recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, any publication, use, reproduction, disclosure or dissemination of its contents is strictly 
prohibited. Please immediately delete this message and its attachments from your computer and servers. We would also appreciate if you would contact us by a 
collect call or return email to notify us of this error. Thank you for your cooperation. 
-BCHydroDisclaimerID5.2.8.1541  


